
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
 

From: Windsor - Essex Carp Chapter <windsoressex@carp.ca> 
Sent: Thursday, December 05, 2019 3:50 PM 
To: Morrison, Jim <jmorrison@citywindsor.ca> 
Cc: Kadour, Karen <kkadour@citywindsor.ca>; Bradt, Sandra <sbradt@citywindsor.ca>; 
adambudrewicz@comfortkeepers.ca;  mbloomfield@chartwell.com 
Subject: SAC meeting Dec10 

 

 
Good Afternoon Jim, 
The CARP Windsor Essex Chapter has had a change in its leadership team. I would like at your SAC 
December 10 meeting to introduce the new Chapter President Adam Budrewicz and Vice President 
Melissa Bloomfield. 

 
The CARP Windsor Essex Chapter submits for your consideration: 
1. Our appreciation for SAC support for the. annual October 1 IDEP and Canada Senior's Day flag raising 
ceremony, 
2. Recommend the City identify a senior's focal point charged with promoting its obligations in the WHO 
global network of Age Friendly Communities, 
3. Promote the City budgetary process to incorporate Age Friendly Community domain criteria, 
4. Offer our support to moving the regional mega hospital project ahead as quickly as possible, 
5. Request that SAC support a corporate survey to glean information from the community relating to 
senior's issues, 
6. Encourage the City to promote volunteerism and social inclusion by providing space for meeting and 
storage to its Committees and other nonprofit organizations. 

 
Looking forward to December 10 re the foregoing as your agenda might permit, peace, 
Larry Duffield, 
Executive Member, 
CARP Windsor Essex Chapter. 
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